
  

 

NOTICE OF RECEIPT OF A PLANNING APPLICATION 
 

HOW DOES THIS AFFECT YOU? 
 
Date of Notice: 30 January 2015 
 
Application reference number: 2015/0391/P 
Associated application(s):  

 
Address: 
Arthur Stanley House 
40 Tottenham Street 
London 
W1T 4RN 
 
Proposal: 
Refurbishment and redevelopment of the existing eight storey Arthur Stanley House and new 
build element to the rear facing Tottenham Mews to enable a change of use from health care 
(Class D1) to a mixed use development comprising office floor space (Class B1) and 12 
residential units (Class C3) (market units: 1 x 1bed, 9 x 2bed. affordable units: 2 x 3 beds) and 
associated landscaping fronting Tottenham Mews.  
 
The Council has received the above application.  
 
You can see the application details and comment on them  

• using our website www.camden.gov.uk/planningcomments  

• emailing us at planning@camden.gov.uk 

• writing to the Development Management Team, Town Hall, Judd Street, London, WC1H 9JE 

 
 

Please quote the above reference when you contact us. 
We need to receive your comments within 21 days of the date of this notice 

 
 

We publish all comments received about planning applications on our website but we will not 
publish your email address, signature or telephone number.  We will not acknowledge receipt of 
your comments but you can check them and others made by searching for the planning application 
reference at www.camden.gov.uk/planning 
 

If you need more information please telephone 
Contact Camden on 020 7974 4444 

 


